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Suspicious Death Investigation in Mission Valley East     


San Diego – On Monday, June 13, 2022, at approximately 12:40 p.m., the San Diego Police 
Communications Center received a call reporting a deceased female found inside a hotel 
room in the 600 block of Camino Del Rio South.  She was found by hotel employees 
checking the room when she failed to check out.         


Officers from Eastern Division arrived at the location and confirmed with San Diego Fire-
Rescue Personnel that the female was obviously deceased.  Officers were unable to readily 
establish the cause of death based on the scene.  San Diego Police Homicide Detectives 
responded in an abundance of caution and began investigating the incident.     


The exact cause of her death is pending complete examination and investigation.  However, 
preliminarily no fatal traumatic injuries were noted by the County Medical Examiner.  


At this point in the investigation, the death is not believed to be a homicide.     


The female has been identified, however her name is not being released at this time.  She is 
described as a 25-year-old black female who lives in Dallas, Texas.  


Anyone with information regarding this incident is encouraged to call the Homicide Unit at 
(619) 531-2293 or Crime Stoppers at (888) 580-8477. 
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